
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Request the Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority to report to the Homelessness 
and Poverty Committee on opportunities to adjust the eligibility for the Rapid Re-Housing 
Program in order to reduce the inflow into homelessness. The report should include 
whether these or other changes to the program are contemplated and discuss the nexus 
between these issues and the Safe Parking Program.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


